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Your paragraph text

Attention, adventurers! 
Our Book Blast event starts next week where we will set off in

search of treasure to build our students' home libraries. 
Follow the steps on the Treasure Map coming home next week to

embark on an epic quest to earn exciting prizes and books. 



MARCH 3 TO  MARCH 7

R E A D  A C R O S S
A M E R I C A  W E E K   

Tuesday: Fox in Socks Day! 
(Wear crazy or fun socks!) 

 
Wednesday: Character Book Day 

(Come dressed up like a character from 
Dr. Seuss book) 

Join us in celebrating a
fun spirit week! 

Thursday: Oh. The Places You'll Go Day! 
(Wear a college jersey or shirt!) 

Monday: Cat in the Hat Day! (Wear a fun hat!) 

Friday: One Fish, Two Fish, Red Fish Blue Fish
Day! (Wear a red or blue shirt!) 



No Drones at GMCS

For the safety and security of
the entire school community,
parents and visitors are not
permitted to operate any
drones on our school campus.





P A R E N T A L  O R  G U A R D I A N
S U P E R V I S I O N  R E Q U I R E D  F O R

P L A Y G R O U N D  E Q U I P M E N T  -  P L A Y
A T  Y O U R  O W N  R I S K

PLAYGROUND 

General Playground Safety Guidelines:
Supervision: All students must be supervised by an adult at
all times.
Equipment Checks: Please report any damaged or
malfunctioning equipment to the office immediately.
Safe Play: Encourage students to play safely, avoid
roughhousing, and be mindful of others.
Weather Awareness: Ensure students are dressed
appropriately for the weather and limit outdoor time if
conditions require it.
Dogs: Dogs are not permitted in the playground area.



START AT 8:30AM

All students will be dropped off via the bus loop. 

Parent drop-off will be from 8:00am to 8:30am. 
When you arrive in the bus loop, STAY in your car, staff will help
assist your student out of the vehicle. 
No passing in the loop. 

The safety of all our students is a priority. 
Please help us keep your children safe by observing these guidelines. 

We will be able to work quickly and efficiently through the parent drop-off
line if everyone works together! 

Always Remember to always be KIND!



2025/2026

ENROLLMENT IS

NOW OPEN!

GETTYSBURG MONTESSORI CHARTER 

New Student Enrollment: 
GMCS is now accepting applications for the 

25/26 school year. 
Please have enrollment completed by April 4, 2025. 

https://www.gettysburgmontessoricharter.org/admissions/
 

Re-enrollment Forms:
Re-enrollment forms need to be completed by April 4, 2025, to
secure your spot for the 2025/2026 school year. Please log into
your FACTS Family Portal to complete this process. If you do not
have a Family Portal or would like a paper copy contact Nikki @

717-334-1120 or Nwilt@Gettysburgmontessoricharter.org
 
 

https://www.gettysburgmontessoricharter.org/admissions/


Gettysburg Montessori Charter School would like to
thank you for your participation in our Fundraisers
for the 2025/2026 school year. We truly appreciate
your support. All the money raised is put towards
the student activities and field trips. 



Science Fair  : 
Come see what we have been discovering! 
Thursday, March 13, 2025, 4 pm to 5 pm.  
Students, Parents, and Friends are welcome to come
view projects. This is for viewing only. All prizes and
awards will be distrusted during the school day. 

Ag Literacy Week : 
Ag Literacy Week is March 10 to 14. This year's book is 
“The Soil in Jackie's Garden”. During this week, students
will enjoy listening to a read-aloud of this wonderful
story, followed by fun activities designed to promote
agriculture and foster a deeper understanding of the
environment.

UPCOMING EVENTS 
MARCH     



MEET THE 2025MEET THE 2025
YEARBOOK CLUBYEARBOOK CLUB

The GMCS Yearbook Club has started working on your 24/25
yearbook. We split the club into two groups this year. One group is
photography and the other group is editing. Our photographers
started working at the beginning of the year to capture some great
moments here at GMCS. Our editors are just starting now to make
the best yearbook yet. We will continue working on the yearbook
until we get a great final product. 



The Family First Dental Team makes its second (and final) visit to GMCS 
for the 2024 - 25 school year on Monday, April 7, 2025. Students who
participated in the fall dental program, will receive a second no-cost dental
exam, cleaning, and X-rays (if needed) during the school day on March 6th.

Any student registered for the fall visit is automatically included in the
spring dental visit. If you do not want your child to have a dental exam on
Monday, March 6, please notify the school nurse immediately. 

If your child did NOT participate in the fall dental program, AND you would
like to register your child for the dental exam and cleaning, please
complete the registration form and return it to the school nurse by
Monday, April 2, 2025.

Registration forms may be found online, or at the front office. Let the nurse
know if you want her to send home a paper registration form in your child's
backpack. 

https://www.gettysburgmontessoricharter.org/wp-
content/uploads/sites/566/2025/02/New-Registration-2024-2025-Forms-
PDF-1.pdf

Please call or email Nurse Chapman with any questions about this program.
(717) 334-1120
achapman@gettysburgmontessoricharter.org

Mobile Dentist 
New Date April 7, 2025 

https://www.gettysburgmontessoricharter.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/566/2025/02/New-Registration-2024-2025-Forms-PDF-1.pdf
https://www.gettysburgmontessoricharter.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/566/2025/02/New-Registration-2024-2025-Forms-PDF-1.pdf
https://www.gettysburgmontessoricharter.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/566/2025/02/New-Registration-2024-2025-Forms-PDF-1.pdf
mailto:achapman@gettysburgmontessoricharter.org




ANNOUNCING 
Staff Appreciation  Week 

May 05-09, 2024
We invite all the GMCS Students and Parents to participate in the week-
long event to honor our special teachers and staff at Gettysburg
Montessori Charter School during Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 06-10. We would love your involvement to make our teachers and
staff feel extra special. Please consider donating towards appreciation
events. 

We are looking for Raffle Basket items as well as food sponsors. 
If you would like to contribute money, please donate via PayPal or cash.
Please contact the front office / Nikki Wilt with any questions or to
sponsor a day. 
Top Secret packets will be sent home with your child, in the last week of
April. Please return the packets to the front office 
Attention: Nicole Wilt by April 30, 2025



Look Ahead 
April   

Gettysburg Montessori Charter School  
(717) 334-1120  https://www.gettysburgmontessoricharter.org/

No School 
GMCS will be closed on 

April 17-21, 2025, for Spring Break. 



THINK SPRING! 

 
GMCS Skate Party: April 14, 2025

Hershey Park: Tickets due by April 21, 2025
Recyclable Art Contest: April 14-22, 2025

Spring Book Fair: April 07-11, 2025
Yearbook: Orders due by April 22, 2025

PSSA Testing Window: April 22- May 09, 2025
 (No Educational trip forms approved 

during this time.) 

          

Please contact the office with any questions. 

Save The Dates 

https://www.storessimple.com/homefield/groupproducts.php?prodgroup_id=10393&prodgroupbypass=true
https://www.storessimple.com/homefield/groupproducts.php?prodgroup_id=10393&prodgroupbypass=true

